
 

 Spooky Disco 

Thursday 18th October 2018 

Years 1, 2 and 3:  4.30pm – 5.45pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6:  6.15pm – 7.30pm 

£3.00 payable via ParentPay by Wednesday 17th October 

(payment in cash can also be made on entry to the disco) 

 includes a hot dog and drink 

We are looking forward to our Spooky Disco.  Please come in fancy 

dress.  There will be prizes for: 

 The most creative outfits  (the disco will make use of our ultra-violet 

lighting so you may wish to use some fluorescent items or face paints 

as part of your costume). 

 

 The best pumpkin carving (or other vegetable).  All the lanterns will 

be on display in the central courtyard.  Please bring your pumpkins 

in on Thursday morning. 

Please note – children must be collected at the end of the disco. 

 


